
Dear Members,

I would like to take the honor to provide a letter of recommendation and support of Jeremy
Schaad to the WY WSF board of directors.

I had the honor of serving with Jermey for over 25 years in the Wyoming Air National Guard.
During those years I watched him grow into an outstanding person and leader.

Everything he was tasked with or projects he oversaw, he has put nothing less than a 100% into
them. His extraordinary leadership skills, organizational skills and personal skills made him the
go-to-person to get things accomplished. These will be great qualities to bring to the WY WSF
Board of Directors.

Jeremy is a very enthusiastic individual when it comes to Wyoming wildlife and especially
BigHorn Sheep. He has considerable knowledge and studied in wildlife which would also be of
great benefit to the WY WSF.

I strongly recommend Jeremy for consideration to the Board of Directors. He will bring a lot of
great things to the organization at a local and nationally level.

Don't hesitate to call with any question you may have.
Scot Withers
Lm/Ramshorn 564
307-640-6343


